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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act creates new laws for workplace violence prevention in health care settings. (Flesch
Readability Score: 69.9).

Creates workplace violence prevention requirements for certain health care entities. Excludes the
Oregon State Hospital from such requirements. Requires the Department of Consumer and
Business Services to prepare and submit a consolidated report of workplace violence incidents.

Requires certain health care employers and home care settings to take certain actions to protect
workers against risks of violence and other safety-related risks.
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